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August 7, 2014 
 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0321 – 2014/15 Payment Amounts Application – KPMG Report 
 
OPG has learned that last week the Ministry of Energy posted on its website the full, 
unredacted version of the KPMG Report (Exhibits K3.1, K3.2 and K3.3 in this 
proceeding). The link to the documents is shown below.  
 
When originally filed by OPG on June 10, 2014, Exhibit K3.2 (Assessment of 
Organizational and Structural Opportunities at OPG) contained some redactions 
dealing with labour relations, supply chain and commercially sensitive information, 
which the OEB accepted on June 24, 2014 (Tr. Vol 9, pp 186 -187). 
 
With the Ministry’s recent public release of these documents on its website, OPG 
believes that the subject information is no longer confidential and the confidential 
treatment established by the Board is no longer necessary. 
 
http://www.energy.gov.on.ca/en/archive/ 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Colin Anderson 
 
 
cc:   Charles Keizer (Torys) via email 
 Crawford Smith (Torys) via email 
 Carlton Mathias  via email 

Intervenors of Record  via email 

Colin Anderson 
Director 
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